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We are in the process of upgrading our remote user login process. 
 
Continue using https://access.delaware.gov until you receive communication from the Pension 
Office with the new login process. 
 
You will see the below message when logging into https://access.delaware.gov 
 

Effective January 1, 2018, access via the following authentication realms will be discontinued: cj.state.de.us, 

egov.delaware.us, state.de.us.  If you are still using one of these realms, please contact your DTI authorized VPN 

Technical Approver for migration assistance. 

 
Additional communications will be forthcoming. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Need Help – Please contact: 
ERP Functional Section 

302-739-4208 
800-722-7300 

Open_ERP@state.de.us 
 

  

CRIS – PeopleSoft Login Changes for Remote Access 
Users 

http://cj.state.de.us/
http://egov.delaware.us/
http://state.de.us/
mailto:Open_ERP@state.de.us

